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There is now a street dividing line
on Shirlington Road next to John
Robinson, Jr., Town Square.  Some
trees have been planted in the
town square too. More updates to
come at Monday's GVCA meeting.

GV Happenings!

Does anyone know what this structure in Jennie Dean
Park is? Take a guess. First person to respond correctly
to our email box will have bragging rights in the next
GVCA News Brief!

What's This?

Monday
Night
Pizza

 Arlington's Budget Survey
Arlington County is asking for public input on
priority preferences for the county's fiscal year
2023 operating budget.  A county survey with
preset budget areas may be found here:
https://engage.arlingtonva.us/content/tell-us-
your-fy-2023-operating-budget-priorities 

To your health
Walter Reed Community Center continues to offer
COVID-19 vaccines and boosters free to the public. 
 Anyone 5 years of age or older is eligible. To make an
appointment and choose the type of vaccine you
prefer, go here: https://guest.vams.cdc.gov/?
jurisdiction=AR or call 703-228-7999.


